Haddon Township High School
Course Overview Template
Subject Area: World Languages
Course Name: German II
Summary: German II is a continuation of German I. The reading of simple texts and the writing of more complex sentences are
introduced. Intensive oral work, with emphasis on structure and fluency, is an important aspect of the second year. There is heavy
concentration on grammar and the structure of the language.
Unit Title
Clothing

Student Learning Target
Students will…
Roleplay buying
articles of clothing.
Conjugate and apply
new verbs
Describe department
stores in Germany

Standards
7.1 World Languages:
All students will be able
to use a world language
in addition to English to
engage in meaningful
conversation, to
understand and
interpret spoken and
written language, and to
present information,
concepts, and ideas,
while also gaining an
understanding of the
perspectives of other
cultures. Through
language study, they
will make connections
with other content
areas, compare the
language and culture

Resources
Teacher Resources:
Deutsch Aktuell 1
Teacher’s Edition
Equipment needed:
Computer, Smartboard,
audio CD’s.

Assessment
Chapter 7 test.
Verb quiz
Dialogue with
partner on a
shopping
scenario
Clothing quiz

studied with their own,
and participate in home
and global communities.
Personal Life

Pleasure and Work

Students will…
Talk and write about
birthdays and presents
Describe on which day
and in what month
their birthday is.
Identify rooms and
furniture
Use possessive
adjectives and
personal pronouns in
speaking and writing.

7.1 World Languages:
All students will be able
to use a world language
in addition to English to
engage in meaningful
conversation, to
understand and
interpret spoken and
written language, and to
present information,
concepts, and ideas,
while also gaining an
understanding of the
perspectives of other
cultures. Through
language study, they
will make connections
with other content
areas, compare the
language and culture
studied with their own,
and participate in home
and global communities.

Teacher Resources:
Deutsch Aktuell 1
Teacher’s Edition

Students will…

7.1 World Languages:

Teacher Resources:

Equipment needed:
Computer, Smart Board,
audio CD’s.

Chapter 8 test
Quiz on
possessive
adjectives
Quiz on personal
pronouns
Quiz on ordinal
numbers and
furniture/rooms

Chapter 8 test

Conjugate separable
prefix verbs.
Describe German
music films and music
Describe weekend
activities

The Dative Case

Students will…
Identify different parts
of a sentence
(subject, direct object,
indirect object)
Use dative
prepositions in a
sentence.
Learn new verbs.

All students will be able
to use a world language
in addition to English to
engage in meaningful
conversation, to
understand and
interpret spoken and
written language, and to
present information,
concepts, and ideas,
while also gaining an
understanding of the
perspectives of other
cultures. Through
language study, they
will make connections
with other content
areas, compare the
language and culture
studied with their own,
and participate in home
and global communities.
7.1 World Languages:
All students will be able
to use a world language
in addition to English to
engage in meaningful
conversation, to
understand and
interpret spoken and
written language, and to
present information,

Deutsch Aktuell 1
Teacher’s Edition
Equipment needed:
Computer, Smartboard,
audio CD’s.

Teacher Resources:
Deutsch Aktuell 1
Teacher’s Edition
Equipment needed:
Computer, Smartboard,
audio CD’s.

Separable prefix
verbs quiz
Movie/music
presentation
project
Command forms
quiz

Chapter 10 test
Dative
prepositions quiz
Dative verbs quiz
Dative pronouns
quiz

Describe different
sports

Transportation

Students will…
Conjugate verbs in the
past tense.
Describe different
kinds of
transportation.
Give directions.
Describe a trip.

concepts, and ideas,
while also gaining an
understanding of the
perspectives of other
cultures. Through
language study, they
will make connections
with other content
areas, compare the
language and culture
studied with their own,
and participate in home
and global communities.
7.1 World Languages:
All students will be able
to use a world language
in addition to English to
engage in meaningful
conversation, to
understand and
interpret spoken and
written language, and to
present information,
concepts, and ideas,
while also gaining an
understanding of the
perspectives of other
cultures. Through
language study, they
will make connections
with other content
areas, compare the

Teacher Resources:
Deutsch Aktuell 1
Teacher’s Edition
Equipment needed:
Computer, Smartboard,
audio CD’s.

Chapter 11 test
Irregular verbs
past tense quiz
Regular Verbs
past tense quiz
Transportation
Vocab quiz

language and culture
studied with their own,
and participate in home
and global communities.

